
From the Desk of the President: 

 

Special points of interest: 

Don’t	forget	to	buy	your	Banquet	tickets	from	Bob	Reber	before	November	24,	2019	

 If	you	would	like	your	newsletter	emailed	to	you	contact	Cindy	Layne	or	Stacy	Kline	

 Contact	Jeff	Siler	or	Larry	Waters	for	CARB	Merchandise	

Have	you	picked	your	bowling	teams,	see	inside	of	the	newsletter	for	more	info	
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November 2019 Time sure has ϐlown by during this 2019 Racing 
Season! We’re only a few weeks away until our 
64th Annual C.A.R.B. Awards Banquet held at 
Finnigan’s Hall 505 E. 18th Ave., North Kansas 
City, MO 64116. This is the night that we celebrate 
our racers and the ones that deserve to be 
recognized for their hard work and dedication 
throughout the year! To purchase tickets please contact Bob Reber (816) 
665-4987. If you would like to donate rafϐle items please contact Carrie 
Richardson (816) 876-9593 or Skip Richardson (913) 484-1836. 

It’s also time to start thinking about our upcoming 2020 events! In 
January we have our 27th Annual Bowl-A-Thon! If you would like to 
donate prizes please contact Debbie Bergman (913) 683-2390. World of 
Wheels is Feb. 21-23rd, if you would like to present your car with CARB’s 
display please contact me. 

The Snake Saturday/Clyde Ellis Car Show is again in March. We would 
love to have participation on the ϐloat and passing candy out to the kids 
in the parade! We are also accepting bike donations. Every race car or 
muscle car is welcome! See upcoming newsletters for more info as we 
get closer.  

If you would like to volunteer for any of these events please contact one 
of the Ofϐicers or Board Members. 

As we all know it’s the time of year to start considering whom we want 
as our next Ofϐicers and Board Members. In this issue is the list of the 
nominees that were nominated in the October/November meetings. 
Voting will take place at the December general membership meeting and 
those elected will take oath and ofϐice at the January meeting. 

Also in this issue are the Nominations for the Special Awards that will be 
given at the annual Banquet.  

I look forward to seeing everyone out and positively supporting the 
promotion of Circle Track Racing in Kansas & Missouri!  

Thank you, 
Justin D. Lawson 

C.A.R.B. President 



Please check your dates on your membership dues, if you need to renew or know someone that wants 
to join please contact me. 

Banquet tickets are on sale now and will be available until November 24th.  We hope to see all the 
Champions/Points Leaders and their families and friends at the 64th Annual CARB Banquet.  If you are 
still in need of tickets please contact Bob Reber 816-665-4987 or e-mail bobreber@hotmail.com 
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From the Desk of the Membership Secretary: 

Family Matters: 

Nominations for the 2020 Officers & Board members: 

The below members have been nominated for the 2020 Ofϐicers and Board Members.  All 
Nominations were closed at the November meeting and voting for the Ofϐicers and Board Members 
will take place at the December 15th General Membership Meeting.  

President:		Shelby Manthe 
Vice	President:		Debbie Hand, Shawna Powell 
Secretary:				Nicole Lawson, Cindy Layne 
Treasurer:			Linda Howell 
Membership	Secretary:			Bob Reber 
Sergeant	at	Arms:				Jeff Siler 
                                         Myron Powell 
  
Directors	(5	to	be	voted	in)	
Brittney Null 
Heather Reber 
Mary Marshall 
Randy Hand 
Sharon Reber 
Skip Richardson 
Stacy Kline 

 

Remember those listed in Family MaƩers in your thoughts and prayers.  Contact Sharon Reber 
with any family maƩers at (816) 665‐4987 or by email hreber9@hotmail.com  

Sending Thoughts and Prayers:  Charlene Karrick’s Niece has Cancer, Jd Green had Hip injecƟon, 
Ron Hill’s Granddaughter ill. 

Surgery’s: Blake Peeler, Buz Kaster, Blake Peelers Step‐Daughter Saige Holmes all recovering. 

Sympathy: Hand/Karrick Family Nephew/Cousin was in killed in motorcycle accident 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Have your parents bought your ticket to the banquet yet? If not have them contact Bob 
Reber. Tickets for kids are $20.00. Remember the pinewood derby track will be set up for 

racing (hot laps at 5, champions race at 5:30). Maybe you can get some of the drivers to 
race you. Hope to see you there! 

XOXO 
Sparky 

 

As of October  the total amount of blood donated is 9 pints for 2019. 
We are very much in need of blood donors for 2019.  

Winter months are always  a difϐicult time with the Blood Center; 
they are in dire need of blood and platelets. Please take time out of 
your busy schedule and plan on going to one of the following 
locations to donate. 

C.A.R.B. has always committed to donating 50 pints per year. It’s 
such a simple thing to do. Some day, you or a family member may 
have to use this service.  If you have any questions or need to know 
if you are allowed to donate because of health issues please contact 
me; Stacy (816) 808-3476 or stacy3k99@gmail.com I have the do 
and don’ts of donating. 

C.A.R.B.’S computer code is ZO. Please use this code when you give 
blood or platelets 
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Blood Bank Report: 

The	locations	for	donating	are	at:	

	4040	Main	Street	Kansas	City,	MO	64111	

1124	West	40	Highway	Blue	Springs,	MO	

64015	

7265	N.	Oak	Trafϐicway	Gladstone,	MO	

64118	

16465	West	119th	Street	Olathe,	KS	66061		

Times	Square	Shopping	Center	10568	

Metcalf	Overland	Park,	KS	66212	

3122	Frederick	St.	Joseph,	MO	64506‐2955	

6220	Southwest	29th	Street,	Suite	100	

Topeka	KS	66614	
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64th Annual Awards Banquet 

The 64th Annual Central Auto Racing Boosters Banquet will be held on Saturday, December 7th, 
2019 at Finnigan’s Hall, 505 E. 18th Ave., North Kansas City, MO 64116. Doors open at 4:30 p.m.; 
Social Hour at 5:00 p.m.; champions pinewood derby race at 5:30; Dinner at 6:00 p.m.; Award 
Ceremonies at 7:00 p.m.; Dancing will begin immediately after the awards.  

Tickets:	$35.00 each for adults and $20.00 for kids 12 and under and are on sale through 
November 24th. Please contact Bob Reber (816) 665-4987.  Due to the size of this event, all seating 
is reserved so when you purchase your tickets be sure to tell the seller who you would like to sit 
with, next to, or nearby. We try to accommodate all seating requests but cannot guarantee you will 
be exactly next to the person or group of your choice. 

Rafϐle:	We will also have rafϐles. To donate items for the rafϐles, please contact Carrie 
Richardson (816) 876-9593 or Skip Richardson  (913) 484-1836. 

Awards:	Besides the CARB Special Awards, CARB will honor the champion driver, rookie of 
the year; and most improved driver in each class for each track.  

Special	Awards:	Every year CARB honors those persons who have unselϐishly dedicated their 
time, attention, and energy in helping the Club in its mission. The nominees for the 2019 Special 
Awards are: 

Distinguished	Service	Award:		Bobby Layne, Ben Stockton, David Oxford, Tim Powell 

Sportsman	of	the	Year:		Jeff Bard, Bobby Penney, Gregg Truelove, Trevor Hand 

J.O.	“Pop”	Hartman	Award:		Chris Schoϐield, Crystal Tanner, Debbie Bergman, Ed “Bubba” 
Kline, Linda Howell, Myron Powell, Vicki Davis 

Virginia	Nelson	Achievement	Award:		Cindy Layne, Mike Johnson, Shawna Powell, Shelby 
Manthe  

Tom	Karrick	Family	Award:		Billings Family, Clancy Family, Howell Family, Kaster Family, 
Kline Family, Layne Family, Mike & Kyle Johnson Family, Reber Family, Truelove Family, The Bud 
Wilson Family  

Tom	Wilson	Media	Person	of	the	Year:			John Lee, Leroy & Curtis Morrison, Lisa Burlington, 
Mike Kraft, Racin Boys 

Linda	Loos:		Chelsea Ballew,  Debbie Hand, Justin Lawson, Sharon Reber 

Additional nominations were received at the November 17th general memebership meeting and 
were included in the ϐinal vote. All Special Awards winners will be announced at the Banquet. 

Hope to see you there! 





 

CARB	OFFICERS: 
President:  Justin Lawson (913) 787-5388 
Vice President: Shelby Manthe (913) 827-2054 
Secretary: Nicole Lawson  
Treasurer: Linda Howell  
Membership Secretary: Bob Reber (816) 665-4987 
Sergeant-At-Arms:  Larry Waters (913) 219-9240 
Sergeant-At-Arms: Jeff Siler (913) 375-2585 
 

BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS: 
Chelsea Ballew (913) 205-0265 
Debbie Hand (913) 207-2252 
Cindy Layne (816) 519-8860 
Heather Reber (816) 885-4653 
Shawna Powell (816) 807-7012 
Myron Powell   

 

 

Save the Date: 
Our next  3 months General Membership meeting  are December 15, 
2019 at 1:30pm to 3; January 12, 2020 at 1:15 to 3 and February 9, 
2020 at 1:15 to 3 in our new location; Kansas City North Community 
Center, Multi-Purpose Room, 3930 NE Antioch Road, Kansas City, MO 
64117  

64th Annual Banquet – December 7, 2019 
Bowling tournament – January 25, 2020 

 World of Wheels – February 21-23, 2020 

HOF	OFFICERS:	

President: Karen Darling (660) 886-3989 
Vice President: Dave Tyson (816) 896-2450 
Secretary:  
Treasurer: Brenda Johnson (913) 396-1770 
 
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS:		
Debbie Bergman (913) 683-2390 
J.D. Cormack (816) 454-2263 
Ray Cunningham (913) 789-9487 
Sherry Emily (816) 223-2054 
Bobby Layne (816) 476-7223 
Donna Marrs (913) 888-0539 
Terri Martin (816) 548-5563 
Teresa Ossman (785) 231-9802 
Darin Woodward (816) 550-8623 


